
The constellations were our inspiration for Friday
afternoon art this term, and with all the different
elements and amazing phenomena out there, we

took a look at some classroom science
experiments to get a little closer to the wonders

surrounding us.

This term saw the temperatures dropping as we headed deeper into autumn and began to prepare
for the cold, wintertime ahead. With the long, dark nights upon us, we decided to look up to the

stars for our inspiration this term. 
We looked at the phases of the moon, how our position around the sun gives us our seasons, and
how long a year is on each different planet as well as each planet individually. Which one is the
hottest? The coldest? The biggest? The smallest? All these questions we looked at together as

well as continuing our daily life in our Montessori 3-6 ambiance. 
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Up, up and away

Once we got to talking about the universe and our
solar system, we were delighted to find out just
how much the children already knew about this

extraordinary place outside of our world; they are
totally fascinated by it! As the weeks went by, we
discussed each planet, the sun, the moon and how
they all differ and have their unique place in our

solar system.

Planets

Stars & science
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In the ambiance

With the cold weather outside, the children have
been getting busy inside, perfecting their skills

using the abundance of Montessori material
available to them in our ambiance.

Sport

Christmas

The children were very busy in the weeks
leading up to our Christmas show, rolling
their sleeves up and getting their hands
dirty making delicious seasonal treats. 

Once the celebrations were over, they got to work
creating their own Christmas gifts and greeting cards.

From all of us in the 3-6 team, we wish you a wonderful festive period. 
We look forward to seeing you again in the new year!
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